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KAMImMaNO 2021

Endurance running record meeting!
On Wednesday, November 24, the school’ s endurance running record meeting was held. According to

Shinichiro Takano, Principal

the weather forecast, there were concerns about light rain, but it hardly rained at all, and the children
ran as hard as they could through the rice fields of Kamimano in early winter. This year, we tried
a different course from previous years. The distance was the same, but the course was set up so that
the cheering children could see the entire course. It was a new challenge, and we will make use of
the experience for the next year s
endurance running record meeting. We
would also like to thank all the
parents who continued to cheer
enthusiastically until the end under
the cold weather.

Next week, we will have individual
meetings, so please take care and

come to school. We look forward to
seeing you there.
Congratulations on your win!

First grade
(Boys) 1st place — Daiki Umeda, 2nd place — Tatsuki Oda
(Girls) 1st place — Ria Owada, 2nd place — Meru Kobayashi
Second grade
1st place — Miku Eibayashi 2nd place — Momoko Aota
Third grade
First place — Kodai Inaba Second place — Souta Miyazaki Third place — Ayumu Takahashi
Fourth grade
(Boys) 1st place — Rensuke Aota 2nd place — Riku Toyota
(Girls) 1st place — Shiho Kobayashi 2nd place — Mei Tadano
Fifth grade
(Boys) 1st Haruka Mori, 2nd Waturu Umeda, 3rd Torao Okuda *The third place was a new record.
(Girls) 1st place — Momoka Amano 2nd place — Ruri Makita 3rd place — Kyoka Inaba
Sixth Grade
(Boys) 1st Hikaru Nishiyama, 2nd Yuto Otani
(Girls) 1st Mei Okuda, 2nd Rena Eibayashi 3rd place Ayana Handa

4th place Honoka Saito 5th place Ririka Nemoto
Congratulations on winning a prize in the 2021 “Healthy Youth Development Slogan” Contest!
Excel lence Award
Second grade Miku Eibayashi

“Greetings are very effective, and they are the medicine of the smile.”
5th grade Takumi Fushimi
“It’s okay, let me hear your heart.”



